
    

            U.S. CUSTOMS & BORDER PROTECTION     NUMBER: CAL 2025-005 

                      PORT INFORMATION NOTICE – TRADE    ISSUE DATE: January 3, 2025 

 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  CBP & ANAM Working Group - Binational Meeting 

 

DISTRIBUTION:  Calexico Trade Community 

 

 

The purpose of this port information notice is to inform the community that U.S. Customs and Border 

Protection (CBP), Office of Field Operations, San Diego Field Office, Area Port Director, would like to 

invite you to attend a binational CBP & Agencia Nacional de Aduanas de Mexico (ANAM) working 

group meeting. This meeting is to discuss issues of relevance to the passenger and trade communities on 

both sides of the border. Representatives from CBP and ANAM will be in attendance. We encourage your 

participation and support.  We look forward to working with you. 

The meeting will be held: 

 

Wednesday January 15, 2025 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Calexico City Hall   

608 Heber Ave. 

Calexico, CA 92231 

 

Please submit suggested agenda items no later than January10, 2025, to: 

 

  Juan Terriquez  

  Cargo Branch Chief   

Customs and Border Protection 

  Calexico Ports of Entry 

  juan.terriquez@cbp.dhs.gov 

 

We appreciate your assistance in disseminating this information to your clients. If you have any further 

questions, please contact my staff at (760) 768-2347 or calcargosups@cbp.dhs.gov. 

 

 

/s/ 

 

Bonnie Arellano 

Assistant Port Director 

Area Port of Calexico 
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